
Dear
truck driver
Thank you for using disposable gloves for the 
protection of both you and us, and to ensure 
that we do not cause a potential coronavirus 
chain of infection between us and the 
slaughterhouse.

Wear the gloves before you touch the gate, 
the inventory and the pigs, and dispose of 
them in the bin when you are ready to leave. 

Kind regards

Call us if you have any questions:
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